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Survey Results/Pavilion/ARC Guidelines Addition/Annual Meeting

NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

SURVEY RESULTS/PAVILION
Results of the recent survey regarding the pavilion 

are as follows: 

Yes: 18

No: 31

The Board voted at its Feb. 17, 2021 meeting to 
rescind the previous motion to build the pavilion. 

Therefore, there is no longer an option for 
building. Thank you to all who sent back their 

surveys.

ARC GUIDELINE ADDITION

Large detached outdoor storage sheds 

will not be allowed. Consult the 
webpage for complete guidelines and 

further details.
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Be sure to place an ARC request for 
any outdoor changes you wish to 

make.


 Driveway Parking

Please be aware that when 

parking in your driveway you 
cannot block the sidewalk and 

impede the right of way for 
pedestrians.

ANNUAL MEETING

Saturday, March 13, 2021 10:00 AM


49th Drive E. Common Area

Please plan on attending or return your proxy to SunVast.

The meeting cannot be held, and a vote taken on rolling 

over our funds, without a proper resident quorum.


Cut Grasses Please

Be sure to keep grasses

along sidewalks cut to 

allow pedestrians to use 

the full sidewalk. Thank you.

Pick up Dog Feces

Please be a good neighbor and 

pick up after your dog.
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